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Seasonal influenza vaccine recommended for pregnant women to end of April 2012

Dear Colleague

This is a reminder that the seasonal influenza campaign continues until the end of April
2012.

Please encourage all pregnant women and especially those who have recently become
pregnant, who might not be aware of this recommendation to avail of seasonal
influenza vaccine from their General Practitioner.

As always seasonal influenza vaccine is recommended for all health care workers.

Information materials for pregnant women have been sent to the maternity hospitals
and are also available to download at www.immunisation.ie

Yours sincerely

Dr Kevin Kelleher
Assistant National Director Population Health — Health Protection
Medical Registration Number 19719



